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The Rev. Leon Sullivan has 
replied to a letter written to 
him byDrMG Buthelezi on 
the disinvestment issue. (See 
Pages 21-25). 

Rev. Sullivan wrote (his 
letter has been abridged): 
"You know by now I have 
taken my position and called 
for the withdrawal of 
American companies, until 
statutory apartheid has been 
abolished and . . . 
agreements reached with 

authentic and representative 
black South Africaii leaders 
such as yourself. 

"I took this position after 
deep, deep concentration 
and much prayer. I thought it 
was necessary for me to take 
the next step with Corporate 
Force to help hopefully, 
along with other efforts, to 
move the South African 
Government to meaningful 
changes . . . 

"I will never rum my back 

on your efforts in South 
Africa, and one way or 
another will remain in the 
struggle with you. I admire 
you so very, very much, and 
one day all of South Africa 
will benefit in much broader 
ways from your historic and 
extraordinary leadership. 

". . . Although we seem to 
be going in different 
directions, we are both 
converging on the same 
goals.. ." 
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